
From: Naquin, Tyrone 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 10:41 AM 
To: 'Wyatt Padgett (LES)'; Gary Sanford (gsanford@nefnm.com) 
Cc: Frazier, Alan 
Subject: Acceptance Review, Hughes Associates 
 
The NRC staff performed an acceptance review of your submittal, dated October 26, 2010, for 
"Hughes Associates Non-Possessing Facility Clearance" and found that the submittal is 
acceptable for review. 
 
TDN 
 
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP 
LES Project Manager 
NMSS/FCSS/FFLD/UEB 
6003 Executive Blvd. 
Rockville, MD 20852  
 
Work: (301) 492-3187 
Fax: (301) 492-3363 
website: http://www.nrc.gov/ 
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